

Our gift to you this holiday season...



We'd like to take a moment during this season of giving to thank all of our friends and supporters, whose generosity has once again shaped the Lobero into a gift for the whole community.

Here's to unwrapping a season of great memories!

Join us for a Holiday Open House

Tuesday, December 17, 5-7 pm on the Lobero Stage Light Refreshments * Entertainment * Holiday Cheer

> With warm wishes, Lobero Theatre Board and Staff

Jeff DeVine Board President

David Asbell Executive Director Jim Dougherty Director of Development

Marianne Clark
Annual Fund Director

Maianne Clark